
Just a note from 78745 to say thank you for splitting us from the more influential, wealthier 
voices of 78704.  It is my hope that this change will lead to some long-needed, long-withheld 
City attention in our area.  We aspire to things like side walks, "real" bike lanes, covered bus 
stops, a dog park, etc.  All the frills that come along with the City's ear. 
 
--  
Cynthia Riley Loera 
Rocket Science Realty LLC 
 


